
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum awards:  
We are going to be looking for children who show us 
that they are becoming Braver, Stronger or Smarter 
during the week. We will be choosing children from 

across school so there will not be winners from every 
class. Look who impressed us this week: 

Braver Stronger Smarter 

Ethan 
Cooper 

Joshua 
Baker 

Aaleyah-Mae 
Mizzi 
Aimee 
Bewlay 

Olivia Wray 
Alfie Smith 

Ellie Newton 

 

 Email: office@nep.pmat.academy   Tel: 01904 555970 

 Website: http://www.newearswickprimary.academy 
 

Headteacher: 
Mrs. A. Oswald          
Deputy Headteacher: Miss. 
S. Theakston 

 

Events can also be found on our whole school 
calendar and on our website. 

 Event Time 

M 
 

Half Price Book Sale 
No Netball Club  

8:15am 

T Y6 SATs Booster Class 
Selected Y6 pupils to Hovercraft comp 

8am 
8:50am 

W Early Years Coffee Afternoon 2pm 

TH KS1 Multi-Sports Club  
Y6 SATs Booster Class 

3:20 – 4:15pm 
3:20 – 4pm 

F Y3 & Y4 Football Club  3:20 – 4:15pm  

 

 

 

 

 

                 Attendance                                            
   Our whole school attendance is 97%                                                     

 
       
 
 

Y1 97% 
Y2 98%     Y4 97% 

 
 
 
 
 

        95 % 

 

Please take advantage of our 2 WEEK holiday in 
May/June when booking your holiday!  

Aero 

This weekôs  

Headteacherôs awards 

Year  
Head teacher’s 

award 
Behaviour and 

citizenship 

Nursery 
Amelia-Jane 

Jackson 
Harry Fenwick 

Reception 
Amelia  
Mason 

Jace  
Miller 

1 
 

Eleanor 
Lambert 

Esmee  
White 

2 
Meriadec 
Gravethe 

Alessandro 
D’urso 

3 
Malak  
Baitari 

Rose Robson-
Broadley 

4 
Lacey 

Whitwell 
Beth  

Malarkey 

5 
Jack  
Clow 

Stanley 
Pennick 

6 
Amaia  
Hall 

Lillanie  
Hornby 

 

Whole School attendance 

Friday 31st January 2020 

Classes with 97% 
attendance or over 

mailto:office@nep.pmat.academy
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjsldTN-5PWAhXMbhQKHeNHAEsQjRwIBw&url=https://fr.fotolia.com/tag/%22save%20the%20date%22&psig=AFQjCNGAJqwYHH67SuTJBECQiFNdFwldIA&ust=1504904300310526


 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  
 

Polite Parking Reminder: 
When parking at the front of school, 

please do not obstruct the pavements 
with vehicles. 

Disabled parking is for Blue badge 
holders only. 
Thank you 

 

 

Mon 3 rd  Feb 
(8:15am  

in the old library 
building)  

 

All books, posters and 
stationary  

The Lunar Project, was set up a couple of years ago to try 
solve period poverty in the city. We provide 80L pink 

boxes full of pads & tampons to community venues around 
the city. Anyone experiencing period poverty can then 
access them, no questions asked, and take what they 

need. We then refill the boxes when the venues request. 
The nearest location of a pink box to school is: 

The Folk Hall.

 
 

If you have not yet signed up for 
Parent Pay,  

keep a look out for activation 
letters coming home with your 

child  soon!  
We are encouraging parents to 
sign up and pay for all trips and 

dinners etc via this platform.  
This makes payments much 

easier for both parents and the 
school office.  

Please do not allow your 
account to go into debt.  

Payments must be made in 
advance or o n the day for all 
charges incurred. If you are 

experiencing difficulties, please  
contact the office to arrange an 
appointment with Mrs Oswald.    


